From: Seamus O'GradP
Sent: 09 February 201 :

To: aquaculturereview
Subject: Aquaculture consultation
Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

To whom it may concern , that all licensing for growing and collecting Seaweéed s be in one
dept and that all licensing be dealt in a fair time frame so to encourage younger people
to get into this industry so to help with the survival of rural areas( we all don't want
to live in the big smoke).Thanking you. Seamus o Grady

Sent from my iPhone



